The

Society
examines

all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses them for their

impact on conservation and on the local environment.

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team
Planning Ref: 2016/6894/P

Address: 31 Briardale Gardens

Description:  Rooflight. Date: 16.1.2017

The proposed roof-light can be seen from the road and is unnecessarily large.

The existing charming and domestically scaled house will be spoilt by the
over-sized roof-light.

A much smaller roof-light, in scale with the existing, would provide more than
enough light to the stair.

Please refuse, or require a reduction in the size before issuing approval.



